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9 May 2019 

Guy Barnett, Liberal Member for Lyons 

 

Defibrillator for Maydena community 

In fantastic news for the local community, the Maydena Community Association will receive a 

defibrillator. 

Being a regular visitor to Maydena and seeing firsthand the amazing work in this community, I 

am pleased to announce the defibrillator funding and glad it will be available to potentially save 

lives in the area. 

Defibrillators make a very real difference when someone suffers a cardiac arrest and can be the 

difference between life and death. 

It’s a great outcome for the community, and another example of the Government’s 

commitment to helping our most vulnerable citizens. 

 


